
  

 

March 11, 2020 

 
Dear La Reina Families,  
  
Please know that the La Reina Administration is being proactive and vigilant when monitoring all updates 
regarding COVID-19 (Coronavirus). As we continue to monitor, it is important we practice thoughtful media 
consumption. It is our goal to model composure and calm as school leaders.  
  
Our students' health and well-being are our priority at La Reina.  As such, The Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO), Ventura County Public Health (VCHCA), and the California 
Department of Public Health (CDPH) are the experts on whom we will rely for the best information.  
  
At this time, school will continue as scheduled. We will continue to enact preventative measures on campus, 
including but not limited to the following: 
  

• Washing hands with soap and water. 
• Avoiding touching eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands. 
• Advising the use of “respiratory etiquette” - Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue or your elbow. 
• Avoiding close contact with people who are sick. 
• Staying away from work, school or other people if you become sick with respiratory symptoms like 

fever and cough. 
• Following guidance from public health officials. 
• If symptoms become more severe (e.g. high fever or difficulty breathing), students, teachers, and 

staff should seek medical care. 
• Weekly electrostatic cleaning of all classrooms, offices, bathrooms, and public areas. 

Please see the following posters that have been posted around campus as a reminder of these preventative 
measures.   STOP THE SPREAD OF GERMS, SICK WITH 2019 n-COV- FACT SHEET, 
WASH-YOUR-HANDS  
  
The La Reina Administration is proactively working on a plan for the implementation of remote learning 
should local health officials direct school closures.  Faculty and Staff have received professional development 
led by our Technology Department and will continue to plan for remote learning in the event of a school 
closure.  
  
For additional information, please click here for the Coronavirus (COVID-19) chart. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Maggie Marschner, M.Ed.,Principal;  Tony Guevara, President 
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